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Independent Practice 1: Metric/English Conversions and Rates 
 

1. 
Nancy's dog eats 6 ounces of dog food every day. How many pounds 
of dog food will her dog eat in 30 days? 

2. 56 kilometers per hour is equal to how many miles per second? 

3. 
The perimeter of the square is 186 feet. Find the length of the 
square in yards. 
 

4. 
If a pizza has an area of 24 sq inches, what is its area in sq 
cm? 

5. 
If Sam drives one mile in 38 seconds, what is the speed in 
km/sec? 

6. The length of a carpet is 500 ft. Find the length in inches. 

7. 
A test track is 1 mile around. Stan drives at 120 km/h. In how 
many hours will he complete the distance? 

8. 
A computer can execute 32 instructions per microsecond. How many 
instructions can it execute in 7 min? 

9. 
A train is traveling at 142 mi/h How many kilometers does the 
train travel in 2 hours? 

10. 
Jonathan drives at 34 mi/h. Calculate his speed in feet per 
second. 

11. 
How many pounds of ground beef should Kelly buy to make 115 
hamburgers, if each burger patty will weigh 6 ounces before 
cooking?  

12. 
Soda can is 8.2 cm in diameter and 12 cm high. Calculate how 
many quarts of soda the can holds. (assume 1 cm cubed=1mL) 

13. 
A bullet travels 60 meters per second. How many kilometers does 
it travel in an hour? 

14. 
Suzanne walked to garden at 2 miles per hour. What was her speed 
in meter per sec? 

15. 
Betty's cat drinks 16 ounces of milk every day. How many gallons 
of milk will her cat drink in 16 days? 

16. 
To get electrical power to an air compressor, 65 feet of wire is 
needed.  A 21-meter roll of wire is to be used.  How many meters 
of wire are left extra? 

17. 
Jim drives his car at 60 miles per hour. What is his speed in 
feet per second? 

18. 
A pipe fills a reservoir with water at the rate of 8 gal/hr. 
What is the rate in ounces per second? 

19. 
A person travels up a hill at 12 mile/h and back down at 20 
mile/h. What is the average speed for the entire trip in km/h? 

20. 
The area of a football field is 2500 sq yd. Find the area in sq 
inches. 

  


